                                                                     Chamber Minutes

                                                                      October 19,2022

                         Members present – Sarah Ashby, David Schmidt, Janie Dollinger, Patti Kloepping, Derek Carroll, Kristin Dinderman, Cindy Saxer, Clayton Ruter, Cameron Myre, Jason Mlakar, Devin Heeren, Alex Kashner, Rosemary Flikkema

                       The motion to approve the last month's minutes was made by Cindy and seconded by Jason with agreement by all.  The motion to approve the treasurer's report was made by Jason and seconded by Cindy. All said aye. The motion was made to move $1000 to the scholarship fund from the general fund. All agreed.

                        Hometown Days pork chop dinner was a success as the 200 pork chops and 50 hotdogs were sold out. There was discussion that we need better advertising as well as a more visible location.

They sold more meals after the parade and some folks did sit at the picnic tables. Maybe a tent to cover tables from too much sun and potential rain. Thanks to Friends of the Public Library volunteers who helped by bagging the items before the event started. Need about 5 to pack and 2-3 in the trailer. Some folks asked to only buy the sandwich- May want to stick with the bagged meal.

                        Derek and Jason have started the Spotlight videos with Primal Chiropractic and Trailside. They are looking for volunteers to continue their promotions of Lanark businesses.

                         New officer voting will be at the November 16 meeting .

                          The membership forms will be sent out via email as well as some mailed in December with return date of Dec. 31.

                            The Welcome Bags have been handed out and need new items to be included. Those who are out of items are Lanark Food Center bags, Exchange pads, First State Bank pizza cutters. Any other new businesses that want to be included please drop off items at the Special Touch. 

                           There was discussion about Chamber Bucks with comments about how other towns try to promote their town businesses.Is there interest in a coupon book?

                            JingleFest is planned for Shop Small Saturday. The Chamber will share the info on their website & develop a flyer.

                            Discussion about a new logo for Chamber. Please bring three ideas for a logo to the next meeting. Alex will ask Rachel T. if her students may be interested.

                                                                              Respectfully Submitted

                                                                               Rosemary Flikkema
